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WILLISTON

ADMINISTRATION

DATE: July 11, 2017

TO: Public Service Announcement

FROM: David Tuan, City Administrator

RE: Truck Route Detour and Downtown Street Closures

Although the fire at the Hedderich’s building in downtown Williston has been extinguished,
crews will continue to work on scene performing inspections, containment, and cleanup
operations.

The truck route through downtown was opened this morning at 0100am to through traffic and
most access points in downtown were restored. Small sections of Main Street, 2™ Street and
the Hedderich’s alley remain closed to through traffic in the immediate vicinity of the
Hedderich’s building, as shown on the attached map. We urge motorists to use caution when
navigating these areas downtown and thank everyone for their patience as crews continue to
work in the area.

Attachments:
Downtown Closures Map
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